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Welcome
Thank you for 

choosing 
the Eventide Campus 

to be your home!

Gracewell: 
Ruth Davidson
David Pedersen
Bernice Rogers
Bonnie Sparks

Donna Wanned
Frank & Pat Hawley

Silveridge Assisted 
Living:

Richard & Lois Blum
Gaylord Boeck
Frances Burgess

Thomas & Janice 
Carlyle

Beverly Eck 
Mike Gross
Jack Jessen 

David Outhouse
Ken & Shary  
Livingston

Published for the residents, families, friends and employees of the Eventide Community.

Graduates
Our graduates were on 
the Eventide campus 
for a short stay and 

have returned home. It 
was a pleasure to serve 

you!

Gracewell:
Mary Ann Collins

Howard McMinimee
Wilma McClellan

Bonnie Sparks

In Memoriam
Our thoughts and 

prayers remain with the 
families and friends of 
those who have made 

their final journey.

Gracewell: 
Ruby Ann Beerman

Earl Dozler
Ruth Frazier

Joy Whitenack

Gracewell and Blue Stone Therapy 
Partner to Bring the Head, Hands, 
Heart Approach to Memory Lane

Almost 6 million people in the United States are living with 
a diagnosis of dementia. While becoming ‘less sharp’ is gen-
erally accepted as a normal part of aging, true dementia is 
much more severe and progressive in nature. It is demon-
strated by consistent and pervasive forgetfulness, inability to 
hold conversations, and general disorientation that is persis-
tent. The physical and mental impact of dementia often leads 
families to seek out the care of skilled nursing facilities that 
are specially equipped to help their loved ones.

Gracewell is committed to serving residents with demen-
tia and their families by helping them preserve their quality 
of life. Gracewell has partnered with Blue Stone Therapy to 
bring specialized clinical programming for these very special 
people through Blue Stone Therapy’s Head, Hands, Heart 
approach to dementia care.  

The Head, Hands, Heart approach to dementia care starts 
with occupational and speech therapists completing thorough 
assessments in order to accurately determine a resident’s 
current stage of dementia.  In addition, therapists interview 
the residents, caregivers, family, and friends to determine 
the residents’ previous roles, routines, and the meaningful 
activities a resident took part in prior to their onset of demen-
tia.  Armed with this knowledge, therapists develop specific 
strategies that capitalize on what a resident can do, what 

they can remember, and what they like to do and are used to 
doing. Therapists are then able to train the nursing, activi-
ties, and dietary staff on how to use these effective tailored 
approaches to improve the quality of life of these residents.

In July, Gracewell staff will also receive training by Blue 
Stone Therapy clinical leaders on how to use the Head, Hands, 
Heart approach to dementia care in daily interactions with all 
residents. Through this training, staff will understand the 
different stages of dementia, positive ways to speak to and 
assist residents with dementia in various stages, and how to 
create a game plan for when residents may be in distress and 
need help with challenging behaviors.

Angie Landauer, OTR/L is the Director of Clinical Services 
for Blue Stone Therapy and has worked to develop and pres-
ent the Head, Hands, Heart approach to dementia care for 
therapists and caregiver staff.  “Dementia is a diagnosis that 
presents unique challenges. Through Blue Stone Therapy’s 
Head, Hands, Heart approach to dementia care, frontline 
staff gain the tools they need to successfully help our resi-
dents with dementia get the most out of life.”

If you have any questions about this topic or any other 
questions about Blue Stone Therapy’s services at Gracewell 
nursing facility, please reach out to Traci Preul, Therapy Di-
rector.

Golf Tournament 
Registration Open Now

Join us for the annual Eventide Foundation Golf Fundraiser in which 
proceeds will go towards the Gracewell Building Project. This four-per-
son best ball tournament will be held on Friday, August 5th, located at 
the Schleswig Golf Course. Registration 
is now open for those who would like to 
participate in the tournament. Please call 
Christine Kragel at (712) 263-3114, ext. 
240 to reserve a spot for your team, or 
for more information, scan the QR code! 
Other ways to support the event include 
sponsorships and donations of prizes or 
food items. We look forward to another 
great day on the course! 

Water Gun Fights
Gracewell Residents didn’t hesitate when the 

water guns and water balloons were brought out. 
Although no employees were harmed in the mak-
ing of this fun, they certainly were soaked! 
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Eventide Campus Staff News

July:
Yuriana Nieto, Registered Nurse, 4 years

Melody Vazquez, Dietary Assistant, 5 years 
Brittney Page, CNA, 1 year

Emily Reiser, Licensed Practical Nurse, 1 year
Deb Martin, Housekeeper, 41 years

Tamara Baker, Activity Coordinator, 8 years
Seth Guzman, Cook, 7 years

Lynette Gaskill, Staffing & Medical Coordinator, 
1 year

Robin Schiltz, Activity Director, 19 years
august:

Brooke French, Assistant Director of Nursing, 
5 years 

Kevin Larson, Maintenance Assistant, 7 years
Mary Burhoop, Nurse Manager, 32 years

Deanna Laubscher, Restorative Assistant, 31 years 
Chris Hoffman, Registered Nurse, 13 years 

Ramona Chajon, Certified Nurse Assistant, 1 year

Michelle Schulte, Licensed Practical Nurse, 
28 years

Jaci Kluender, Certified Nurse Assistant, 3 years
Oralia Moreno, Certified Nurse Assistant, 2 years
Madison Nagle, Certified Nurse Assistant, 1 year

September: 
Morgan Saunders, Social Worker, 2 years

Christi Saucedo, Tenant Companion, 2 years
Amy Schultz, Gracewell Administrator, 15 years

Iris Amezcua- Velasquez, Certified Nurse Assistant, 
2 years

Lynette Croghan, Social Services Assistant, 27 years
Adrian Velazquez, Certified Nurse Assistant, 1 year 

Suzette Kroll, Housekeeper, 20 years
Tina Thompson, Business Office Manager, 4 years
Antonia Flores, Certified Nurse Assistant, 5 years

Kris Schultz, Payroll Coordinator, 10 years
Steve Jorgensen, Maintenance Assistant, 1 year
Amy McManigal, Tenant Companion, 2 years

We welcome the following new staff 
members to the Gracewell Nursing Home:

Dietary Department:
Diana Medina-Flores, Dietary Assistant

Olga Ramos, Dietary Assistant
Nursing Department: 

Isaac Leinen, Certified Nurse Assistant
Aremy Santo, Domestic Aide

We welcome the following new staff 
members to the Silveridge Assisted Living:

Nursing Department:
Patricia Rodriguez, Tenant Companion

Employee Accomplishments
The Eventide Campus had a handful of 

graduations to celebrate this spring! 
Congratulations to Amalia Velasquez on 

her recent graduation from the RN program 
at Western Iowa Tech! Congratulations to 
Iris Amezcua-Velasquez, Adalis Boeck, 
and Jasmine Wehr on their High School 

Graduation from Denison Community Schools!

Anniversaries 
“Congratulations” to the following Eventide Campus Staff for working one year or more:

New Staff

by Human Resource Coordinator,  
Pat Schechinger  

Scammers Targeting the 
Elderly Population
Submitted by Morgan Saunders, 

Social Worker
We hear it more and more often 

these days about scammers target-
ing the elderly population. Our el-
derly are very vulnerable, especial-
ly in this world of technology that 
can be hard for them to navigate. 
According to Office for Victims of 
Crime, “Fraud and romance scams 
aimed at older adults resulted in 
losses of more than $184 million in 
2018.” 

In recent years a fraud hotline has 
been set up by the US Senate Spe-
cial Committee on Aging to help pro-
tect seniors from internet and tele-
phone scams. The number for this 
hotline is 833–FRAUD–11 or 833–
372–8311. This is a free resource. 
It is important to report any scams 
you have been victim to in order to 
prevent others from being scammed 
by those very same people. Below 
are some quick tips to know when 
something could be a scam.
1. If the person threatens you to 

make a decision fast, it could be 
a scam.

2. If they try to get your personal 
information, such as Social Secu-
rity Number or bank information, 
it could be a scam.

3. If they are offering free travel 
vouchers, it could be a scam.

4. Scammers look at obituaries to 
find people to target. They prey 
on those who are not in a clear 
mindset. Scammers are known 
to use the love you have for your 

family against you. Never wire 
money to them to help fix a prob-
lem (needing bail money, paying 
a bill) for your loved one. 

5. Government entities will NEVER 
ask for immediate payment and 
will NEVER ask for payment 
without sending a paper bill first.

6. If you are questioning if some-
thing may be a scam, ask for their 
name and phone number and state 
you will return their call later.

7. Most scams lead you to believe 
one of two things- something 
amazing will happen to you (win-
ning money) or something abso-
lutely terrible will happen to you 
(your house will be foreclosed 
on).

8. When trying to meet a significant 
other online, always remember 
someone may not be who they 
seem. You should never send/
wire a love interest any form of 
money.

9. Use a good anti-virus software 
on your computer. Consult local 
IT companies to assist in finding 
a reputable software.

10. Remember, you should never 
have to pay a fee in order to win 
a prize.

11. Elderly are often victims of 
fraud because they’re isolated 
and don’t have anyone checking 
their finances until it is too late. 
That isolation also causes them to 
be easy targets as scammer’s use 
that need for social interactions 
as their way in.

Together We Walk 
to End Alzheimer’s

The Alzheimer’s Association will be hosting their an-
nual West Central Iowa Walk to End Alzheimer’s on Sat-

urday, September 10th in Harlan. 
The event will take place at Pioneer 
Park and will begin at 9:00am. 
Funds raised will support those 
with Alzheimer’s and their care-
givers in the Greater Iowa Chap-
ter. If you would like to participate 
with Team Eventide, contact Robin 
Schiltz or Christine Kragel at (712) 
263-3114.

Safety 
Reminder

Visitors: For safety reasons, 
please do not assist anyone un-
known to you, or another resident 
out the door without staff assis-
tance or approval. If you are tak-
ing a resident out of the building 
with you, you must sign out before 
leaving, inform us of location(s) 
and approximate time of return. 

We were happy to work with Denison Municipal Utilities on ener-
gy efficiency rebates during the construction of Gracewell Nursing 
Facility. In attendance for the check presentation of $23,941.39 
included Bob Adams, Eventide Campus Maintenance Director, Jus-
tin Gibbons, DMU Purchasing/BES contact, Mindi Baker, Eventide 
Campus CEO, and Wade Sand, MRES Energy Services Represen-
tative.
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Submitted by Robin Schiltz, 
Gracewell Activity Director

Boy, oh boy, do we have an exciting summer planned! 
The bus rides have begun, with Connie Ellis giving histori-
cal facts about the places they have ventured! The guys will 
go fishing, with Connie and Tamara Baker as their fishing 
guides! We will also be entering crafts into the Crawford 
County Fair, as well as playing a little bingo on Senior Day 
at the Fair!

We are enjoying our brand new Activity Center by listen-
ing to our favorite entertainers, praising God in our new 
Chapel, playing a variety of games, having contests, and 
even a Spelling Bee!

A special shoutout to all of our volunteers, the Eventide 
Auxiliary, delegates, and church committees, as well as our 
lovely ladies who help screen visitors at our entrance! Life 
at Gracewell is much more pleasurable with a little help from 
the community!

Gracewell has had tremendous support from our commu-
nity, and we enjoy paying it forward! One of the ways we 
will ‘Pay it Forward’ is by forming Team Eventide for the 
Alzheimer’s Walk to End Alzheimer’s, and raising money 
through fundraisers to support their cause. Those of you 
who know me, know working with people who have De-
mentia has always been one of my greatest passions! Al-
zheimer’s impacts so many people in our community, and 
often people feel alone. Many of us have lost friends, and 
even family members to this disease. I am passionate being 
a Team Captain and forming Team Eventide which will bring 
us all together in the fight and gives us a unified purpose! 
The 2022 Walk to End Alzheimer’s will be held on Saturday, 
September 10th, in Harlan IA. It will be held in Pioneer Park, 
12th & Pine Street. We would love to have you join Team 
Eventide!  For more details, you can log into alz.org/walk, 
learn more about the walk, join our team, or simply just do-
nate. You can also call me or Christine Kragel at Gracewell, 
and we will gladly assist you! (712) 263-3114.

Happy Summer to All! God’s Blessings!

Hello Everyone! 

KITCHEN
from the

Submitted by Deb Steinkuehler, 
Dietary Supervisor

NEW RECIPE ALERT

New CDC Recommendations for COVID-19 Vaccines 

CDC Revises COVID-19 
Vaccine Up to Date Definition

(published May 24, 2022)
Individuals Not Considered Moder-

ately or Severely Immunocompromised 
Ages 50+:

• A primary series includes one of the 
following:
o Moderna. A two-dose series with 

the second dose being adminis-
tered between 4-8* weeks follow-
ing receipt of the first dose.

o Pfizer. A two-dose series with the 
second dose being administered 
between 3-8* weeks following re-
ceipt of the first dose.

o Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen*** 
which is a one-dose series. 

• A first booster dose should be admin-
istered:
o  Pfizer & Moderna. At least 5 

months after the completion of the 
primary series for all individuals 
ages 5 and older.

o Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen. At 
least 2 months after the primary 
dose of a J&J vaccine.

• A second booster dose should be ad-
ministered:
Pfizer & Moderna. At least 4 months 

after the first booster dose.
Moderately or Severely Immuno-

compromised Individuals Ages 18+:
• A primary series includes one of the 

following:
o Moderna. A three-dose series with 

the second dose being adminis-
tered 4** weeks following receipt 
of the first dose and a third dose 
being administered 4-weeks fol-
lowing receipt of the second dose.

o Pfizer. A three-dose series with the 
second dose being administered 3** 
weeks following receipt of the first 

dose and a third dose being admin-
istered 4-weeks following receipt 
of the second dose.

o Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen***. 
A two-dose series with the second 
dose being administered at least 
4-weeks (28 days) after the first 
dose.

•	 A first booster dose should be admin-
istered:
o  Pfizer & Moderna. At least 3 months 

after the completion of the primary 
series.

o  Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen***. 
At least 2 months after the primary 
series of a J&J vaccine.

•	 A second booster dose should be ad-
ministered:
o Pfizer & Moderna. At least 4 

months after the fourth dose (or 
first booster dose). Note individu-
als who received the J&J vaccine as 
a primary and/or booster vaccine 
should receive an mRNA vaccine 
for the second booster dose. 

o J&J cannot be used as a second 
booster dose.

How to define up to date with COVID-
19 vaccinations: An individual is con-
sidered up to date with COVID-19 vacci-
nations, including booster doses, when 
they have received all vaccine doses ac-
cording to the CDC’s recommendations. 
The CDC recently updated recommenda-
tions for receipt of COVID-19 vaccina-
tion doses. 
• A person who has received the prima-

ry series, but is not yet eligible for a 
booster dose, is considered up to date. 

• A person who is eligible for a booster 
dose, but has not yet received it, does 
not meet the definition of up to date.

Key CDC Changes:

Recommended
1 Booster

• Everyone ages 5 years and older 
should get 1 booster after complet-
ing their COVID-19 vaccine primary 
series.

Recommended
2 Boosters

• Adults ages 50 years and older

• People ages 12 years an older who 
are moderately or severely immuno-
compromised

All residents (except someone under 
age 50) are now recommended to 
have the second booster once eli-
gible.  

1. Preheat oven to 350°. Spray an 8 or 9 inch baking dish with 
cooking spray. Toss bread with the chopped strawberries, and 
place into the prepared pan.

2. In a large bowl, whisk together the yogurt, milk, eggs, 1 tsp 
cinnamon, nutmeg, and ½ cup sugar.

3. Pour over the bread mixture and lightly press down with a 
spatula until the bread has absorbed the milk mixture.

4. In a small bowl, stir together 2 tbsp sugar and 1 tsp cinna-
mon. Sprinkle on top the bread pudding. Bake 30-40 minutes until 
puffed and golden brown.

5. While the bread pudding is baking, make the cream sauce. In 
a saucepan over medium-low heat, stir together the butter, heavy 
cream, and sugar; bring to a boil.

6. Reduce heat to low, simmer until the sauce thickens, for about 
5 minutes. Pour over bread pudding to serve. Top with strawberry 
or vanilla ice cream.

Strawberry Bread 
Pudding

4 cups bread slices, cubed
3/4 cups Fresh Strawber-

ries sliced/chopped
3 Eggs
1 cup Milk
1/2 cup Vanilla yogurt
1/2 cup Sugar + 2 tbsp
2 tsp Cinnamon divided
½ tsp Nutmeg

Sauce
1 cup Unsalted Butter
1 cup Heavy Cream
1 cup Sugar

Submitted by Amy Schultz, 
Gracewell Administrator

On May 24, the CDC released re-
vised guidance documents chang-
ing the definition of “up to date” 
with COVID-19 vaccines, to include 
the recommendations for a second 
booster dose.

What this means for our resi-
dents?

All residents who do not meet the 
new definition of up to date must:
• be quarantined upon admission 

for at least 7 days and then must 
test negative

• be quarantined upon readmis-
sion from hospital or a 24+ hour 
out of building stay for at least 7 
days and then must test negative

• remain in their rooms in the event 
of broad-based testing approach-
es in a COVID-19 outbreak.

Fishing
The guys at Grace-

well spent a day reel-
ing in some big fun, 
and even at fish, at 
Yellow Smoke Park! 



From the Staff...
The employees on the Eventide Campus are here to assist 

our residents, tenants and their families in any way possible. 
If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
reach out. We are always looking for ways to improve the 
delivery of our services and programs Your input will only 
help us succeed in delivering quality care. Thank you for your 
continued support!    

Eventide A Senior 
Living Community

Keep updated on Campus activities 

and events by visiting our webpage, 

www.eventidehome.com.  

EVENTIDE FOUNDATION
The Eventide Foundation is a non-profit, tax-exempt charitable corporation formed to collect gifts of 
money and assets to help off-set the expenses of caring for the elderly. Funds collected by the Founda-
tion are used to supplement the increasing costs of personal care and to provide amenities to residents 
that would not otherwise be available. As you plan your estate and gift endowments, we ask that you 
consider a gift to the Eventide Foundation. A contribution to the Foundation allows us to provide a 
fuller quality of life to our residents. The Foundation needs your help to continue the work of the Even-
tide Campus and to ensure that each of the residents can live out their life without loss of dignity or 
respect. We sincerely appreciated all the gifts that have been designated to the Eventide Foundation! 
The following list reflects gifts received during the period of May 1, 2022 through June 24, 2022. In 
publishing a list of so many names, it is possible that we may have misspelled, omitted or otherwise 
listed your name incorrectly. If so, please notify the Foundation office at (712) 263-3114, ext. 240 so 
that we can make the necessary corrections. Thank you. 
spring appeal
Verle & Linda McCutcheon | Scott & Carol Brus | Steve & Bonnie Schmitz | McCord Insurance & Real 
Estate Corp | Jodi Bruhn | Gladys Hagny | Bank Iowa

In memory of Harold & Una Bell Frehse by Tim & Candy Stuart | In memory of Wilbert & Irene Jo-
hannsen by Dr. & Mrs. Ken M Johannsen | In memory of LaDonna Wiese by Allen Wiese

In honor of Marcelene Vogt by Rebecca & Ralph Dorale | In honor of Lorraine Bral by Jim & Joanie Bral
In honor of Darline Walsh by Calvin & Aloha Byl | In honor of Jean Ohl by Shelley & Bob Starman
In honor of Brownie & Vernet Larson by Jeri Kolpin | In honor of Ruth Moen by Gladys Ahart | In honor 
of Melvin Baker by Jeanine Baker | In honor of Elroy Koch by Barbara Koch | In honor of Marion 
Thomas by Peggy Cozad | In honor of Clara & Otto Goslar by Geraldine Goslar | In honor of Ruth 
Frazier by Geraldine Goslar | In honor of Henry & Adeline Jaacks by Burdell Jaacks | In honor of Vir-
ginia Jaacks by Burdell Jaacks | In honor of Janice Jaacks by Burdell Jaacks | In honor of My Parents 
by Dorothy Enslen | In honor of Donald & Fola Hoemann by Craig & Cindy Dozark | In honor of Art 
Bailey by Paul & Jody Assman | In honor of Charlie & Mavis Hobart by Lonny & Dorothy Popp | In 
honor of Paul & Ruby Jahn by Ken & Gloria Splittgerber | In honor of Kenny & Helen Hinze by Ken & 
Gloria Splittgerber | In honor of Deb Walde Garber by Ken & Gloria Splittgerber | In honor of Larry 
Carstensen by Darlene Carstensen | In honor of Denise TenEyck by Pam & Doug Soseman | In honor 
of Clifford H Reimers by Loretta M. Reimers | In honor of Peter & Jane Pickel by Larry & Dorothy Rix 
| In honor of Norman Gosch by Rod & Becky Kunze | In honor of Jane Kunze by Rod & Becky Kunze 
| In honor of Rudolph & Caroline Christensen by Richard & Hilda Frank | In honor of Alice Marie 
Christensen by Richard & Hilda Frank | In honor of Louis & Emma Frank by Richard & Hilda Frank | 
In honor of Virgil & Lois Jean Frank by Richard & Hilda Frank | In honor of Joan Hiles by Joni Slechta 
| In honor of Frances Clausen by Adam & Christine Kragel | In honor of Bernadine Kragel by Adam 
& Christine Kragel | In honor of Clara Hoffmeier by Adam & Christine Kragel

Memorials
In memory of Ruth Frazier by Mr & Mrs Richard Brown | In memory of Nancy Brown by Karen Klink

Endowment
The Andersons, Inc.

STAFF PAYROLL DEDUCTION: 
	 Jackie Acosta | Bob Adams | Doreen Adams | Paige Andersen | Rebecca Angulo | Mindi Baker 

| Tamara Baker | Karen Beam | Mary Burhoop | Deb Burk | Mona Chajon | Jennifer Cisneros | 
Lynette Croghan | Connie Ellis | Antonia Flores | Maria Flores | Brooke French | Abigail Friedrich-
sen | Geysi Garcia | Lynette Gaskill | Chelsey Gonzales | Blenda Gossage | Seth Guzman | Penni 
Hansen | Sara Hansen | Rocio Heiman | Jenelle Higginbottom  | Deborah Huisinga | David Hulsebus 
| Michael Johnson | Steve Jorgensen | Jaci Kluender | Kim Korwes | Christine Kragel | Deanna 
Laubscher | Isaac Leinen | Lori Magnuson | Amy McManigal | Billie Mead | Lisa Mun | Maddy 
Nagle | Roxie Neumann | Susana Nieto | Yuriana Nieto | Daniela Oropeza | Brittney Page | Carol 
Quail | Olga Ramos | Amy Rasmussen | Emily Reiser | Keli Remmick | Carlos Salazar |Jasmine 
Salgado | Kimberly Ortiz Salgado | Annette Sands | Pat Schechinger | Robin Schiltz | Amy Schultz 
| Kris Schultz | Erin Staley | Deb Steinkuehler | Kathy Tech | Krystal Terwilleger | Kelsey Tippery | 
Tina Thompson | Melody Vazquez | Adrian Velasquez | Ana Velasquez | Angeles Villegas |Kara 
Webb

EVENTIDE SENIOR LIVING 
COMMUNITY

The following list reflects gifts received during the period of May 1, 2022 through June 24, 2022. If we 
have misspelled, omitted, or otherwise listed your name incorrectly, please notify the Business Office 
at (712) 263-3114, ext. 224 to that we can make the necessary corrections. Thank you. 

Memorials
	 In memory of Marlin Hansen by Marlin Hansen Family | In memory of Don Raisch by Royce Reit | In 

memory of Don Raisch by Phyllis & Leon Clausen | In memory of Don Raisch by Don Raisch Family

Grow Bold With Us Campaign
In honor of Earl & Carmen Keim by Joan McBride

THRIVENT CHOICE
By directing Choice Dollars through Thrivent Choice, eligible members recommend where Thrivent Financial 

distributes some of its charitable outreach grant dollars among participating non-profit organizations such 
as Eventide Senior Living Community. 

 EVENTIDE FOUNDATION 
	ENDOWMENT FUND
When you donate to a permanently endowed fund at a qualified community foundation, you are not only 

helping your neighbors today — you are building a stronger community tomorrow. And while that in 
itself is rewarding, with Endow Iowa, you will also get back for giving. You will be eligible to receive a 
25% tax credit for each donation, in addition to any federal tax benefits you may qualify for. Contact 
the Omaha Community Foundation at (800) 794-3458 for more information on how Endow Iowa is 
helping donors do good works within the community, forever. If you are interested in donating, please 
make checks payable to the Eventide Foundation Endowment Fund and send them to The Omaha Com-
munity Foundation at 302 South 36th Street, Suite 100 in Omaha. 

DONATIONS
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Community Contacts
Mindi Baker, CEO 
Amy Schultz, Gracewell Administrator 
Christine Kragel, Community Relations & 

Foundation Director 
Kara Webb, RN, Silveridge Director of As-

sisted Living 
Shannon Cose, Heritage Heights and Real-

ife Resident Services Manager

Facilities
Gracewell: 712-263-3114               Heritage Heights: 712-263-6631

Realife Cooperative: 712-263-8169               Silveridge Assited Living: 712-263-2639

Eventide Board of 
Directors

Mark Gray, President
Danyel Jepsen, Vice President

Tonya Eller, Secretary/Treasurer
Coleen Bruhn         Mark Spiegel
Deryl Hennings        Rachel Desy

Self-Determination (cont): The resident has the right to and the facility 
must promote and facilitate resident self-determination through support of 
resident choice, including but not limited to: 

d.	 The resident has the right to receive visitors of his or her choosing 
at the time of his or her choosing, subject to the resident’s right to deny 
visitation when applicable, and in a manner, that does not impose on the 
rights of another resident. 

i.	 The facility must provide immediate access to any resident by – 
1.	 Any representative of the Secretary,
2.	 Any representative of the State, 
3.	 Any representative of the Office of the State long term care ombuds-

man,
4.	 The resident’s individual physician,
5.	 Any representative of the protection and advocacy systems, as des-

ignated by the State, and as established under the Developmental Disabili-
ties Assistance and Bill of Rights Act of 2000

6.	 Any representative of the agency responsible for the protection and 
advocacy system for individuals with a mental disorder, 

7.	 The resident representative. 

Resident Rights

Safe.
Secure.

Healthy.
Touchless sign in

and health screening

Family/Guest Mobile Sign In
Family & guests of residents are invited 
to download Accushield Mobile for a fast, 
touchless sign-in and health screening 
experience. Scan the QR code to view 
the app.

NOTE: Family and guests must have at 
least one previous manual sign in at the 
community kiosk before using the app.

Accushield Mobile App 
for Family and Guests 

Gracewell now has a scanner for fast-
er and easier screening at the front door. 
• Any family or guest visiting Gracewell 
using the mobile app and scanner for 
signing in must have previously man-
ually signed in at the kiosk. Once the 
visitor has signed in at least once at the 
kiosk manually, the mobile app will rec-
ognize their account and allow a mobile 
sign in. 
• Download the Accushield Mobile app 
through the Apple Store or the Google 
Play Store by searching for “Accushield 
Mobile”.

Annual Meeting Save the Date
The Board of Directors of Eventide Lutheran Home will hold its 

Annual Meeting on Monday, August 15, 2022 at Gracewell Nurs-
ing Facility. The membership to Eventide is limited to any Missouri 
Synod Lutheran Church in the State of Iowa and the Chamber & 
Development Council of Crawford County. Each member elects two 
delegates from their respective organization who is designated to act 
for or represent their organization. Please take some time to update 
and/or appoint delegates for your organization.

All Ability Bikes
Silveridge & Gracewell had a blast with the All Ability Bike borrowed from 

WESCO Industries! It’s never too late to learn a new skill - this was Gracewell 
Resident, Marion’s, first time riding a bike at 104 years young!


